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TRAC’s
Been On

The
Road.. ..

Our public
education outreach
programs have
been very active,
despite the duties

and responsibilities of the Peregrine
Restoration Project, Flight Barn construction
and wild bird rehabilitation.  Appearances at
the Vandalia Festival, the Appalachian String
Band Festival, and the Pumpkin Festival
combined with programs in the WV State
Parks and Forests, schools, 4-H camps, and
other venues have resulted in a total audience
count of over 20,000 individuals so far.  The
2010 schedule of presentations for the WV
State Parks, Vandalia, and others are on our
web site: www.tracwv.org/upcoming.html.

The Migration Celebration, our annual
festival held at Little Beaver State Park in May,
had a 25% higher attendance than last year,
despite periods of heavy rain!  The unique
family-oriented festival focuses on educating
people about West Virginia’s wild birds and
natural heritage and also works to involve them
in ecosystem awareness and stewardship.
The Migration Celebration is a cooperative
effort between Three Rivers Avian Center, the
WV Division of Culture & History, Little Beaver
State Park, the WV Division of Natural
Resources, the National Park Service - New
River Gorge, and the WV Department of
Agriculture.  Further event production
assistance comes from story teller and kids
events coordinator “Granny Sue” Holstein,
photographer Steve Rotsch, birder and
birdwalk leader Bev Delidow, the Barony of
Blackstone Mountain, Kristen Carrington and
Holli Lathroum.  Many thanks also to the
volunteers who helped set up and staff the
Celebration!  Next year’s Celebration will be
held on Saturday May 8 , 2010 from 9 am - 5th

pm at Little Beaver.  Mark your calendars!

Hello &  Welcom e to 
Jenn Ho ffman

Jenn is an enthusiastic, energetic
      2009 Wildlife Biology graduate from         

Virginia Tech with a passion for 
         wild birds and small mammals, the         

outdoors, kayaking and veterinary  
    care.  She has become our latest    

Residency student, and will be   
         with us until the end of December.           

We are delighted to have her with us. 
Welcome aboard, Jenn!

W
    ith the Summer

migrants off to
more southerly

climes, now is the time to
start tallying up the local
resident birds.  There are
several great ways to
participate in these ongoing
data collection efforts, and
you don’t have to be an
expert by any means!  And best of all, it’s
FREE, a great way to meet interesting people
and fun for the entire family.
   1) join up with the WV online birding listserv
to find out who is seeing what bird where and
to get current notes and news in the WV
birding community (sorry, the link is a bit
clunky, but you’ve got to type it all in...):
http://list.audubon.org/wa.exe?SUBED1=wv-bi
rd&A=1  Contribute your own sightings!
    2) join in one of the Christmas Bird Counts
(or “CBC”s).  They are held late December
through the 1  week of January.  To find ast

group conducting one near you, visit the web
site http://www.brooksbirdclub.org, click on the
“CBC”link on the side bar.
     3) Join Jim Phillips, TRAC and volunteers
in the 5th Annual Eagle Survey January 9,
2010.  No experience needed, just sharp eyes
& binoculars.  Contact TRAC for more info.
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